
Dear Student,

From 1 September 2023, for students aged 16 and over, student status can be verified with a valid student card or a QR code certificate issued from the OKTIG system.

When dealing with individual family support, social and other matters, you are advised to always ask the competent authority which certificate you need to submit and act accordingly. If you need a validated student card for administration and you have a student card with a validation sticker from the previous school year or semester, this student card can certainly be used for administration.

The (red) public education validation sticker for the 2022/2023 school year and the (dark shade of blue purple) higher education validation sticker semester 2 of 2022/2023 school year will entitle you to discounts and will serve as proof of status until 31 October 2023.

If you do not have a validation sticker from the previous semester (e.g., due to a passive semester), please contact the institutional administrator to validate your student card. If you do not have a student card, you should apply for one as soon as possible in the study system and request a QR code certificate.

To prove your student status abroad, you will still need a certificate of status issued by the institution.

Best regards,
Address: H-1055 Budapest, Szalay utca 10-14.   Postal address: H-1363 Budapest, Pf. 19. 
Tel: + 36 1 374 2157 • E-mail: igazolvany@oh.gov.hu
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